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It has been wonderful to see the children in Reception returning to school
with so much confidence and enthusiasm. The Reception team have also
been delighted to welcome all of the new starters to Reception, we are very
proud of how well they have settled in. The children have been building
relationships with their teachers and peers and have also been busy
adjusting to the new routines. Once the weather starts to cool down, the
children will be able to use the outdoor learning area and the adventure
playground. Well done to all the boys and girls for an amazing start and
thank you to all the parents for your continuing support.

Home Activities

Talk to your children about which days they have PE, Arabic, Islamic, Spanish, music
and library. This will help to prepare them for all the wonderful new things they will
be experiencing next week.
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Messages from the Teachers f#

From Sunday 3rd October the children will be in full days 7-1pm. If you wish your child to
attend the creche facility and stay till 2pm, please speak to our administration department
who can organize this for you. Please ensure that you have checked the following information:

¢ Sign up to class dojo
¢ Sign up to parents WhatsApp group
* Check information for PE, Arabic, Islamic, Spanish, music and Library days on class dojo.

Drop off and Pick up

Reception A, B, C, D parents should drop their children off at the outside area doors between
6:50-7:05am. Children should be collected from the outside area doors at 1pm.

Reception E parents must wait outside the Reception corridor doors and Ms. Leck will collect
the children and take them to class. At 1pm, the children should be collected from the
classroom and parents should wait behind the black tiles.

Please note, that there should be no parents in the Reception corridor during Drop off.
Children who are dropped off later than 7:05am need to be signed in at Reception and will be
marked as late. Children are expected to be picked up at Ipm (unless you have registered
your child for creche until 2pm). If you are consistently late (after 1:10pm), to pick up your
child you will be charged for using our creche facility. Once you have collected your child
please leave the school grounds promptly, you are not permitted to wait.

Qatar National Identity Values
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Thank You




